
 

 

 
 

Map, showing the survey area, cruise tracks and trawl stations (triangles) for the 

different participating vessels for the joint International cruise in July-August 2014. It 

is planned that the Faroese vessel will cover part of Norwegian waters in the 

southwestern area in July 2015. The coordination is within the ICES WGIPS with the 

participation of 5 vessels from four parties (NO, FA, IC and GR). The Faroese 

trawl/water/plankton stations in 2014, M/V “Finnur Fríði” are shown as black 

triangles. 
 


